
 
 

 

Cash Converters - Response to media reports  

 

Cash Converters International Limited (Company) wishes to enter into a trading halt in response to 

reports in the media concerning Westpac Bank and its funding arrangements with the Company.  

The trading halt will continue until Friday 7 August 2015. To date the Company has not received any 

formal advice from Westpac regarding our facilities. However, if prior to this date, the Company does 

receive formal advice we will respond and lift the trading halt.  

The Company is unaware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ralph Groom  

Company Secretary 

Cash Converters International Limited 

5 August 2015  


